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From the Repious Professor of Medicine, Oxford
23rd Nov. 1912

Dear_Smith:

I have hesrd now definitely from Yale that my
lectures begin in the week of the 20th, I will have to be there until at
least Tuesday 29th, I have not heard yet from you any suggestion of the
Hopkins date, but any time after that would suit me,

So sorry I did not get your invitation for the
Harriet Lane Home until yesterday - too late to send a cable of congrat-
ulation.
Sincerely yours,
Wm, Osler,
13 Norham Gardens,



